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Dear Vialle Partner,  
 
 
With the release of the Service parts catalogue of 2021, some parts are discontinued.  
 
The PTS-50 pump is discontinued as of 2021. Unfortunately, we are not able to supply this pump 
anymore because critical parts for these specific pumps became obsolete.  
 
Currently we don’t have an alternative for the articles which include the PTS 50 pump. This means 
that it is not possible to order tank appendages with the PTS-50 pump, as well as the fuel modules 
with the MV-3 multivalve in combination with the PTS-50 pump (please see page 34 and 35 of the 
Service parts catalogue 2021).  
 
Our R&D department is doing their very best to provide an alternative for the affected articles. At this 
moment we don’t have an estimated time for the solution. When the solution is available, you will be 
informed with an info bulletin as you are used to. We have some promising test running for 
replacement parts, but we have to await the test results prior to launch an alternative solution. 
 
We are well aware that this situation cause some inconvenience, but Vialle is doing her very best to 
provide a solution as soon as possible. 
 
 
With kind regards,  
 
Your VIALLE team  


